
August 2011 Meeting 

Next Event: Plan for New Grads Welcome Party . 

 To be held after Chem. Eng. department’s Grad Information Session. 
 Try for green room at Grad House. 
 Date is not fixed yet but will probably be in 3rd week of September. 
 Department will assist with some expenses. 

 


